
Dear FINRA, 
 
We support increasing or eliminating caps on bond trades reported to 
TRACE. This would increase transparency and reduce costs to investors. 
 
Thanks, 
Mary Ellen  
 
 
Mary Ellen Tomlin, CFP ® 
Tomlin Financial Advisors, Inc. 
530 Fairfax Avenue 
Norfolk, VA 23507 
(757) 648-8684 
 


